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September 15, 1999
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Chairman and Research Director
The Moran Foundation
Department of Pathology
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Houston, TX 77030
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BAYLOR COLLEGE OF MEDICINE

Department of Pathology
One Baylor Plaza
Houston, Texas 77030
(713) 798-4661
fAX: (713) 798-5838

Dear Dr. Migliore:

I am writing to report to you on the current status of our project EFFECT OF
TREATMENT WITH PROTON PUMP INHIBITORS ON OXIDATIVE DNA
DAMAGE AND MALIGNANT PROGRESSION IN BARRETT'S MIETAPLASIA
which was funded by the Moran Foundation.

This is a collaborative project that involves us and collaborators from Univ43rsityof Arizona
and the Cleveland Clinic. Although we have processed all the samples we have received
from Arizona, we got the material from the Cleveland Clinic only a month ago, at a time
when we were busy pneparing abstracts fro the upcoming meeting of thE~USCAP.
Nevertheless, we will be done with the project by the end of the year in time to send an
abstract to the largest Gastroenterology meeting (AGA). A final report with the result, and
hopefully a copy of a manuscript, will be sent to you then.

Sincerely,

Mamoun Younes, M.D.


